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As co-chair of the Environment, Energy and Natural Resources Community, it has been a privilege to 
support our community at an incredibly dynamic time.  Over the last several years as we’ve built back 
engagement, we have worked hard to reconnect our members by collaborating with affinity bars 
across the country and reengage local partners to present a variety of events and programs to meet 
the demands of a rapidly changing regulatory environment.  I believe this commitment to excellence 
in programming has deepened our mutual understanding and contributed to our recognition as the 
DC Bar’s Community of the Year in 2024.  It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as co-chair for 
the Environment, Energy and Natural Resources Community and I would welcome the opportunity to 
do so again.   


